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Students	of	Bachelor	and	Master	Degrees	at	The	Higher	Polytechnic
School	of	Mondragon	Unibertsitatea	will	take	part	within	mobility
programmes	during	2012/2013	academic	course,	in	order	to	contunie
with	their	studies	at	European	and	American	universities.
These	students,	who	will	be	starting	at	foreign	universities,	will	be	taking
a	semester	or	a	whole	academic	year.
We	wish	them	good	luck!
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